
 

 

 

 
Welcome to our 10am Family Service 
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

     

 

 

 

 

Please pray for Carole Ellis who is currently unwell in 

hospital.   

 

Please pray for all those known to us who are unwell, 

receiving treatment, awaiting surgery or recovering from 

surgery.  

 

Please also pray for the families and friends of any known 

to us who have died recently including John Labrum.  

 

We pray for the continuing efforts to bring peace across 
the Middle East, and also for people living in Ukraine, for 
families who have lost loved ones in the conflicts and for 
lives to be saved. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, 28th July 

10am – Family Service 

 

Sunday, 4th August 

10am – Holy Communion 

 

Sunday, 11th August 

10am – Holy Communion 

 

Sunday, 18th August 

10am – Holy Communion  

 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped at the 

Church BBQ.  A wonderful time was had by all.  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Ellie who has been 

appointed as our new Children’s and 

Families Ministry Lead. 

 

 

Congratulations to Sophie and 

Matthew who were married here 

yesterday (27
th

 July) 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
Parish Office, St. Nicholas Church Street, CV34 4JD  01926 419905   
Revd. Linda Duckers, Vicar    linda.stnicswarwick@gmail.com  01926 496209 
Sarah Bazin, Churchwarden 01926 492494 
Jonathan Forbes, Churchwarden 07931 311833 
Revd. Dr. Anita Morgan, Associate Minister  anita.stnicswarwick@gmail.com 07850 067633 
Fiona Trewick, Reader   fionatrewick@yahoo.co.uk  01926 499567 
Carole Ellis, Reader  carole_ellis_2000@yahoo.co.uk 07855 177948 

 

 

 

 

Fiona and Nigel’s Wedding 

We would like to invite you all to our wedding on Friday 30 

August 2024, at 2pm, at St Nicholas Church, Warwick. 

It will be followed by refreshments at the church, so it 

would be helpful if you could let us know if you are 

planning to come, by 1 August, to help with the numbers 

for catering, fionatrewick@yahoo.co.uk.   

Fiona Trewick and Nigel Stallard 

 

Forthcoming Events 

Church Pub Lunch  

Today (28th July) 12.30pm at The New Bowling Green 
 

If you would like to make a donation to St Nicholas Church 

using your smartphone then please scan the QR code. There 

are other ways of giving which are detailed on the green 

sheets at the back of the church. Please contact our 

Treasurer, Jane Rogers     (jane.rogers50@ntlworld.com) for 

more information.  
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